
Attachment J - email reminder- day 7

7-day reminder

From: Allison Tepper, PhD

To: Local Health Official

Subject: NIOSH HHE Program Brochure and Evaluation – First Reminder

Dear [health officer name]:

This is a brief reminder about the invitation from the Health Hazard Evaluation Program of the National 

Institute for Occupational Safety and Health to read our brochure and share your feedback. The online 

data collection should take about 10 minutes of your time.

The data collection closes on [actual date TBD pending OMB approval]. Please follow this link to the data

collection: [DATA COLLECTION LINK].  

Your voluntary participation in this data collection is greatly appreciated. Your feedback will be used to 

improve the products and services of the Health Hazard Evaluation Program. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the data collection, please contact me at 513.841.4425 

or atepper@cdc.gov. 

Sincerely,

Allison Tepper, PhD

Chief, Hazard Evaluations and Technical Assistance Branch

National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention


